
This form is for in person meetings and activities/camps only. Please Complete on Check In - Contact tracing log. This information is being collected to assist in 

the management of the COVID-19 pandemic. It will be given to the Ministry of Health on request, in the event that it is required for contact tracing purposes. We  

will not use it for any other purpose and will destroy this record after four weeks. It will be kept within the Scouting Group in a safe and secure location. 

Date __________________________________________________ SHEET ____ of _____

Full Name Parent Name Phone  for 
Emergency

Time 
Dropped Off

Time 
Picked Up

Screening 
Completed

Sent Home
and Why

Has mask and all 
Materials

Addresses and emails will be provided to the Ministry of Health for Contact Tracing purposes if needed.
Notes: For further information contact the National Commissioner (Rod Smith) at 519-572-7024


